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☐ Aaron Wicks
☒ Lise Stuart
☒ Jutta Ulrich
☒ Tiffany Keimig


☒ Matt Fitzgerald
☒ Katy Kujawski
☒ Muska Kamran
☒ Frances Yator


☒ Barbara Mooney
☐ Jenae Bjelland
☐ Kris Schoenow




Action Items:
· The group will share examples of data dashboards at the in-person meeting
· NASCSP will share the PPT from today’s meeting.
· NASCSP will share the Analysis FAQ with the group once internal reviews are done.
Summary:
· The group reviewed the priority deliverables.
· Performance Management Website
· NASCSP requested the group to provide feedback on an additional deliverable, analysis tools for the Performance Management Website. 
· NASCSP presented some examples of data dashboards as analysis tools that would be built in the website, and then asked the group what kind of reports or information they think would be useful to pull out and highlight.
· The group expressed more interest in agency-level information. 
· NASCSP clarified that the public-facing side of the website would show state-level data.
· Currently, State Plan data is only available via states’ individual websites.
· The group suggested that it would be very helpful for local agencies to be able to utilize the tools in the website as well.
· NASCSP indicated that they would consider building tools for local agencies to analyze data in the future.  
· NASCSP asked the group to think of categories under which the data could be organized in the new website. 
· The group generally liked the idea of “impact areas” (i.e. health, education, etc.).
· There was a suggestion to group the data by counties. 
· Analysis FAQ
· NASCSP indicated the FAQ is almost complete but is awaiting internal review. 
· NASCSP will send the FAQ to the committee after final reviews and before release. 
· Next Steps
· NASCSP requested the group to provide examples of data dashboards to share with the group at the in-person meeting in August.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]NASCSP will share the PPT slides with the group before the August meeting. 
